
 
 
 
Shalom Ha Kol:  The IMA prays this message finds you all healthy and safe during these 

very difficult times. Unfortunately, due to the coronavirus pandemic, the IMA Retreat 

scheduled to take place beginning 4/30, is postponed. The streering committee will not 

select a new date until we feel confident that it is safe to do so.  Pursuant to our contract 

with Camp Louise, we cannot receive a refund for the down payments made, but will 

receive a credit towards the future date. Once the new date is selected, we will get the 

message out. In the meantime, the IMA remains committed to bringing Israelite men and 

boys together under The Most High’s banner of Peace, Unity and Brotherhood. Please 

stay healthy and safe. Peace & Blessings!!!  

 

 

Rabbi Buna ben Yosef       


